
Dear NSW Planning 

 

My name is Michael Pilbrow and I live at 7 River Avenue, Yass, NSW, 2582.  

 

I object to Veolia’s proposed incinerator being bult and operated in Tarago. 

 

I oppose this project because I am not assured that there will be no harm to our residents, the local 

environment and the agricultural sector from the toxic air pollution that will be emitted from the 

proposed incinerator.  

 

Furthermore, incinerators undermine the commitment to recycling and the development of a 

circular economy. 

 

I acknowledge the opposition to this project from the Goulburn Mulwaree Council and the Yass Valley 

Council, who both make compelling cases for why it is not in the interests of their communities.  

 

I also share the resentment I have heard and felt from many fellow community members who have 

seen incinerators banned in Sydney yet proposed for regional NSW. 

 

I do not have any reportable political donations to declare.  

 

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration. 

 


